The Green Valley Gazette

UPCOMING EVENTS

MARCH
1- Parent/Teacher Conferences
1- No School for Students- Act 80
4- Kindergarten Registration Open- see link below
4-8 - Read Across America Spirit Week

*see poge 3 for details
5- GVHSA Meeting - 7pm - GV Library
B - HSA Pretzel Sole ($ due March 4)
15- Rainbow Day- Wear your class color!

Kdg- Purple

Grade 1- Blue
Grode 2- Green \
Grade 3- Yellow q
Grode 4- Orange
Grade 5- Red
20- Early Dismissal- 145pm
27- Snow Make-up Day- School in Session
28- Snow Make-up Day- School in Session

29- Spring Break- No School

PRIL

1- Spring Break- No School
2- GVHSA Meeting - /pm- GV Library
17- Early Dismissal- 145 dismissal

Mr. Stenger, Principal

www.wilsonsd.org/qgreenvalley

610-670-0180 - x2810 Mrs. Dunlap - Head Secretary

- Xx2820 Ms. Lawrence - Attendance Secretary

This school year’'s PSSA Testing Dates can be
found below. We kindly ask that you do NOT
schedule non-essential appointments for
students in grades 3-5 on these dates.
Non-school-sponsored trips (vacations) will
NOT be excused for grade levels
participating in testing during these dates.

- APRIL 23 through 25 -- ELA
= April 29 and 30 - MATH
- MAY 1-- SCIENCE -Grade 4 ONLY

A child is eligible for admission to
kindergarten if s/he has attained the age of
five (S) years on or before September 1, 2024.

Online Reqistration Portal opens March 4th!



http://www.wilsonsd.org/greenvalley
https://www.wilsonsd.org/administration/pupil-services/kindergarten-pre-registration/

Haoppy Spring!

1. For our allergy suffers... Reminder - please give your child allergy medication if
he/she needs it, as ordered by your doctor. We do not carry seasonal allergy
medication here at school.

2. Remember the sunscreen and water bottles on those sunny days.

3. Appropriate footwear/clothing is important to active elementary students.
Footwear should allow for running, jumping, and climbing without injury.

4. As the snow melts away, spring showers will arrive. Please remember an extra set of

clothes in case your student finds the puddles left behind. We have limited extra
clothing for students to change into in an emergency.

5. Don't forget to submit a physical for Kindergarten students and a dental exam for

Kindergarten and Third-grade students.

2024 Read Across America Spirit Week

¥ Let’s Show Our Love of Reading! @

Monday
March 4

The Day the
Crayons Quit

Wear
your favorite
color!

Tuesday
March S

The Book with
No Pictures

The
Book
With
No
Pictures

wak

Wear
a shirt that
has words on
it!

Wednesday
March 6

Where the Wild

Wear
something
wild!
(animal print or
something with an
animal on it)

Thursday
March 7

Fancy Nancy

Wear
something
fancy!

*Wear./Bring
Sneakers for Gym.

Friday
March 8

Don't Let the
Pigeon Stay
Up Late!

Don’t Let
the Pigeon
Stay Up

Wear
your pajomas!




Yearbooks can be preordered online only for K-4th grade students. All Sth-grade
students will receive one free yearbook courtesy of the HSA.

Link to order: https://wwwyearbookordercenter.com/index.cfm/job/25377
Promo code to save $2: GVYBK2

Deadline to order: 4/4/2024

Yearbook Delivery: May 2024

Contribute your pictures: We accept pictures of GV students/events for the yearbook.
Pictures should be submitted to: www.hjeshare.com and enter school code 27/0.
Additional Parent Questions? Please email us at gvyearbookphotos@yahoo.com

Please download the Box Tops app. Most Box Tops are now digital (some of you may
have already noticed digital labels on some products). The app is free, and it only
takes seconds to set up. All you have to do is take a picture (scan) of your receipt
-right within the app- and Green Valley automatically earns 10 cents for each
participating product youve purchased! Please help our school earn..make sure to
clip AND scanl!

Please send in your Redner’s receipts with your child! GVHSA can earn 1% back
through Redner’s Save A Tape progrom. So, if you shop at Redner's, you can help us
earn money for our schooll It's easy to do. Ensure you have your Redner’'s Rewards
card scanned at checkout, and then send your receipts in an envelope marked
“‘Redner’s Receipts" to school with your child. The Save A Tape total must be listed on
the receipt to be valid.


https://www.wilsonsd.org/green-valley-elementary/hsa/
https://www.facebook.com/ParentsofGreenValley

< 1S @ 7:00 p.m.
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ORCHESTRA AND BAND
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*Please note: the Sth Grade Chorus will perform thelr Spring Concert at the
Moving Up Ceremony on May 30, 2024. More Information fo follow.

MARCH 2024 Page 4 of 4



